
    

 

March 21, 2018 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Secretary 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

 

 
 RE:  Application to the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission for a Facility 

Permit for the Crocker Wind Farm 
          EL 17-055 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

 In the Prefiled Testimony of Elizabeth Engelking filed with the above-referenced 
Application, Ms. Engelking committed to providing an update on the status of securing offtakers 
for the Crocker Wind Farm (“Project”) by April 1, 2018.  In accordance with that commitment, 
enclosed for filing is the Updated Prefiled Testimony of Elizabeth Engelking, which provides 
updated Project offtake information.  Also enclosed is a comparison document showing the 
differences between Ms. Engelking’s original testimony and her updated testimony.     

 If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Mollie M. Smith 
 
Mollie M. Smith 
Attorney at Law 
Direct Dial:  612.492.7270 
Email:  msmith@fredlaw.com 

Enclosures  
 
cc:   Service List (via e-mail) 
   


